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 WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 
March 26th, 2024 

 
 

Good morning! 
“Successful people are not gifted; they just work hard and succeed on purpose.” ~ G.K. Nielson 
The IBDP accreditation evaluation went extremely well. The accreditors were very impressed by the work, 
commitment and achievements of our IB team. We expect to receive the reaccreditation letter very soon. It 
is always rewarding to have one's work acknowledged by external evaluators. Well done, everyone. 
Congratulations! 
During the coming spring break, we will be celebrating Easter and Eid El-Fitr. It is time to reflect on our 
behavior and day-to-day conduct towards others, count our blessings and be grateful for all our fortunes. I 
wish you all a happy family holiday. 
Dr. Nather Simhairi 
 
 

REGISTRATION FOR THE ACADEMIC YEAR 2024-2025 
Registration of new students for all classes is now open. 

Please contact the school administration to book an appointment. Out of the available places, priority 
will go to applicants whose siblings are already at school. 

 

WESTERN EASTER AND EID EL-FITR VACATION 
FRIDAY, MARCH 29th, 2024 - WEDNESDAY, APRIL 10th, 2024 (TENTATIVE) 

 
 
EVENTS OF THE WEEK 
 
Tuesday, March 26th 
8:30am-12:00pm  Yearbook photo for all teachers and staff 
1:00pm   Distribution of Fabriano certificates at the Art Room 
 
Wednesday, March 27th 
8:30am-9:30am  Yearbook photo for all teachers and staff 
6:00pm Iftar organized by the prom committee at school. Donations to the iftar are 

USD20.00/person. Ladies are kindly asked to wear an “Abaya”, if they can, to 
create Ramadan ambience. 

 

Thursday, March 28th 
10:00am-12:00pm  Yearbook photo for all teachers and staff 
 
Friday, March 29th  Western Easter vacation begins  
 
 
MINDFUL MARCH 
“Your body is worth taking care of. Your stories are worth telling. Your feelings are worth respecting. 
Your growth is worth investing in. Your potential is worth exploring. Your future is worth expecting.” 


